
Librarian’s Meeting Notes
January 22, 2004
11:00
Room 442

Attending: Lean Monger, Jessica Rush, Paul Kammerdiner, Ann Breitenwischer, 
Scott Atwell, Rick Bearden, Carrie Forbes, Anne Kelly, Joe Weber, David Scott, 
Keith Upton

Business

Group began discussion of the Liaison document updated by Carrie, 
Melinda and Jessica.  
One minor change on bullet point 4 on page ii.  Change “inappropriate” to 
“unneeded”
The same group will work on a document to post on the web site for 
others to view.  They will bring that document back to the group as a 
whole before this is done.

Announcements:

Rick
Rick commended Paul for his work on the database annotations.  They 
now are a rollover instead of the little info button.
The alphabetical page will be broken up into 5 “segments” The current 
length of the page makes the rollovers distasteful in appearance.  This 
brought on a discussion of the appearance of the pages.

Paul

Opposing viewpoints.  These will be cancelled in print, but many of us 
receive print catalogs if we wanted to order any in print on an individual 
title basis.  The three day checkout will be chanted to three week as well.

Keith
Asked if there were any questions on GOBI.  

Joe
The call numbers for periodicals will be suppressed.   

Meeting adjourned at 11:50 with no objection

Respectfully submitted:

David Scott




